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First, I would like to thank the Board for their approval, as this is critical to our company’s growth. 
  
Diamond Foundry is honored and excited about the PUD enabling us to expand in Wenatchee.  We will 
make good use of this capacity and will strive to make the community proud of what can be done with 
this asset.   
  
Our President of Production, Kyle Gazay, will travel to Wenatchee for a signing ceremony this Thursday. 
  
At Diamond Foundry, we are finding incredible demand for diamonds produced aboveground in 
America. The growth has been incredible and is a testament to the need for diamonds with no 
environmental or human harm. Furthermore, we are developing new technologies and have begun to 
the use of diamonds from power electronics to satellites and 5G communications. 
  
We are looking forward to Wenatchee being known for where our sustainable diamonds come from!   
  
Lastly, we are grateful for the support of the The City of Wenatchee (Mayor Frank Kuntz and his staff), 
The Port of Chelan County (Business Development Director, Craig Larsen, and past Executive Director, 
Pat Jones, and current Executive Director, Jim Kuntz), The PUD (Chad Rissman, Lindsey Mohns, and 
Steve Wright) and lastly, Stemilt Growers (Executive Vice President, Jay Fulbright; and Stemilt’s CEO, 
West Matheson) for helping us to continue to utilize renewable energy in our growth process as the 
world's only carbon neutral diamond producer. 
 


